What can I do to help?

There are lots of ways you can help.

1. Share the survey:

Encourage your patients, their carers and families to complete and share electronic link: https://york.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV cGwmNoLad24MPe5

A paper version and promotional materials can be downloaded directly from the project website: https://www.hyms.ac.uk/research/vascular-psp or you can email Judith.long@hey.nhs.uk to request a pack.

2. In a rush and want to help? Ctrl + click to send one of these tweets:

<u>It's here! Your chance to influence research in vascular</u>
Vascular patients and carers help to prioritise future research

Encourage followers to share with 'please RT', tag participating organisations as well as your own for credibility, such as @VSGBI @vascularnurses @svtgbi @VascResearchNet @BACPAR_official @BSIR_News

3. Post this message in relevant on-line forums and support groups:

The Vascular Research Priority Setting Partnership wants to hear from vascular patients, carers and family members. This is your chance to help inform future research so that it focuses on what matters most to those accessing vascular services. Complete the survey at: Vascular Research Priorities
Survey
Survey

4. Use our posters and hard copies of the survey:

On our website, we have downloadable versions of flyers and copies of the survey, that can be sent to us via email or post: https://www.hyms.ac.uk/research/vascular-psp

The success of this project absolutely depends on the involvement of all UK vascular units and all vascular specialists in helping us to reach as many different vascular patients as possible. We really appreciate your help.

Thank you for your support.